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Public Comments on ACC2 Program for Delaware

Julia Mercier <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Tue 11/29/2022 8:00 AM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Mr Kyle Krall,

Thank you to Governor Carney for the announcement on March 3 of this year that Delaware
should move forward with adopting the full Advanced Clean Cars program.

Please do what is in the best interest of future Delawareans and protect their health and safety
by taking this huge step towards fighting climate change and air quality issues.

I also would like to have more access to buy a clean vehicle myself.

I look forward to you adopting the ACC2 program

Thank you.

Julia Mercier 

jmmercier2001@yahoo.com 

2006 Monroe Place 

Wilmington , Delaware 19802


